
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

 
DATE: August 16, 2021 
 
TO:  Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager/TDC Administrator 
 
FROM: Steve Koper, Assistant Community Development Director 
 
SUBJECT: Tualatin Planning Commission UR Plan Recommendation   

 
 
Mrs. Lombos, 
 
On July 15, 2021, the Tualatin Planning Commission reviewed the District 1 Urban 
Renewal Plan for conformance with the Tualatin Comprehensive Plan. The Commission 
found that based on the information provided in the staff report and the provided 
attachments that the District 1 Urban Renewal Plan conforms to the Tualatin 
Comprehensive Plan. Copies of the Staff Report are available at 
www.tualatinoregon.gov/tpc. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steve Koper, Assistant Community Development Director 

http://www.tualatinoregon.gov/tpc

